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Submission: Hi
I welcome the findings of the draft report and have two further points I would like to raise:

1. T am concerned at the apparent lack of enforcement by EPA / Exchange for Change against beverage suppliers who continue
to supply into the market but who have not registered for the scheme. This is placing those of us who are complying with the
scheme at a competitive disadvantage

2. Now that most states have a scheme I do not believe that there is any justification for container registration to be exempted
from the Commonwealth and State mutual recognition laws. Requiring us to register the same container in each state (and pay a
seperate fee in a number of states) is a barrier to free trade between the states which, because of the spread of CDS across most
states, is no longer justified.





